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July 6, 2024

Admissions Committee

Graduate School of Environmental Science
EcoTech University

456 Green Road

Eco City, ST 12345

Dear Members of the Admissions Committee,

| am writing to highly recommend Daniel Lee for the Master's program in Environmental
Science at EcoTech University. | have had the pleasure of teaching and working closely
with Daniel for the past three years in my capacity as a Professor of Biology at
Greenfield University.

During this time, | have been consistently impressed by Daniel’'s academic performance,
dedication, and intellectual curiosity. He has demonstrated an exceptional ability to
grasp complex concepts and apply them effectively in both coursework and practical
projects.

One of the most notable projects Daniel worked on was an extensive research study on
the impact of climate change on local ecosystems, which he completed as part of his
senior thesis. He not only exhibited strong technical skills but also showed creativity,
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problem-solving ability, and a collaborative spirit. Daniel’s contribution was crucial to the
success of the project, and his insights were invaluable.

In addition to his academic strengths, Daniel possesses exemplary personal qualities.
He is hardworking, motivated, and always willing to go the extra mile. His ability to work
well with peers and professors alike speaks volumes about his interpersonal skills and
character.

Daniel has also been actively involved in extracurricular activities, including serving as
the president of the Environmental Science Club and volunteering in community
outreach programs aimed at raising awareness about environmental conservation. His
leadership and commitment to making a positive impact are truly commendable.

| am confident that Daniel will excel in the Master's program in Environmental Science
and will be a valuable addition to your institution. He has my highest recommendation,
and | believe he will continue to achieve great things in his future endeavors.

Please feel free to contact me at sarah.williams@greenfield.edu or (555) 234-5678 if
you need any further information.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sarah Williams
Professor of Biology
Greenfield University
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